
From: Harold Copher Jr. [mailto:hcopherjr@gmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, Aprilll, 2017 4:29 PM 
To: Rachael Evans <REvans@coppelltx.gov> 
Subject: Re: May BOA Meeting 

To whom it may concern: 

Please consider this correspondence as confirmation of my intent to resign from the Coppell Board of 
Adjustment effective April 30, 2017. My wife and I will be relocating to Austin, Texas upon the sale of our 
house on May 11. I appreciate very much the opportunity to serve on this board at two different times while a 
citizen of Coppell. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Copher, Jr. 
123 Trinity Court 
Coppell, TX 75019-4308 


